LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Sheila A. Alles, Director Academic Services Department
Date: June 14, 2011
To: Dr. Randy Liepa

Superintendent of Schools

From: Sheila AlIWJ

Subject: Growing Green Community Garden

Early this year, a partnership developed that included Madonna University, Schoolcraft
College, the city of Livonia and Livonia Public Schools. One of the results of this
partnership was the development of the Growing Green Community Teaching Garden
at Greenmead in which many of our elementary students have been involved. | would
like an opportunity to present a short video program on the Growing Green Community
Teaching Garden during the Instruction Matters segment of the June 20, 2011 Board of
Education Meeting. | appreciate your consideration of this request.




